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14 October 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians,

ANNUAL GENERAL/BUDGET MEETING NOTICE
Melpark Primary School will be having their Annual General Meeting/Budget Meeting on Thursday 05th November 2020 in the school hall at 18:00.

It is very important that every parent attends this meeting as the school fees for 2021 will be decided on.

We will also be giving a full explanation of how the school fees for 2020 was spent this year.

The School Fee Exemption policy and procedure will be discussed in detail.

Every precaution will be taken to observe all the necessary protocols to ensure your safety.

If you are unable to attend for any reason whatsoever, you will be able to engage with the school via email and Google-forms. You will receive an email with all the correspondence relating to the agenda for the AGM and a link will be provided to access the Google forms with the resolutions to be taken at the AGM. The form will have to be completed and submitted online and this will be viewed as your attendance and vote.
Parents will park on the field and will be directed to an area where their temperature will be taken and they will be sanitized before they enter the hall. 

Parents are to wear a mask and observe social distancing at all times.

Please take note that if you do not have anyone to leave your children with at home, you may bring them to school.  A teacher will be on duty to look after your children.  We have made provision for them to watch a movie while the meeting is in progress.

We look forward to your support.

Mrs. N.V. Padayachee



Mr. A. Beekhan

Principal.





SGB Secretary
Private Bag X2 | Melville | 2109

Email: mparkps@lantic.net
www.melparkprimary.co.za


